COMMUNICATION C5
ITEM NO. 9
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)

December 7, 2021

From: Rosalie Chiarelli

Sent: Sunday, December 05, 2021 5:25 PM

To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Proposed Development Grande Cheese and Plaza / 9929 Keele Street / Objection to proposed height
of new structure

This Email is in support of Heritage Vaughan's denial to the proposed five storey commercial residential
building exceeding 15.5 meters in height.

| support residential construction but | would like it to be in keeping with the height restrictions presently
existing within the community of Maple. The proposed height will be intrusive to the many families that back
on to the proposed structure. The proposed structure will be out of character with the existing buildings to the
north and south.

As a former member of the Maple Streetscape Committe we fought hard and strong to keep Maple

a quaint community. Once again, | strongly support Heritage Vaughan's objection to the proposed height of
this development.

Rosalie Chiarelli
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